
THE AUSTRALIAN NATIONAL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF ECONOMICS AND COMMERCE

NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING ACTUARIAL POSITIONS

The Department of Statistics and Econometrics at the Australian National
University intends to offer full-time continuing appointments in the area of
Actuarial Studies for commencement in the year 2000. Appointment would
be considered at both Lecturer and Senior Lecturer levels, dependent on
experience and level of professional qualifications. Potential candidates must
hold either Fellow or Associate status with the Institute of Actuaries of
Australia or equivalent overseas body. The positions will require teaching of
units within the Actuarial Studies degree at the ANU. Teaching
responsibilities typically entail three semester-length units per year. The
positions would also require the conduct of research in actuarial science.
Additional information about the actuarial program is available at http://
ecocomm.anu.edu.au/actuarial/ while more general information is available
at http://ecocomm.anu.edu.au.

For further information contact:
Dr T. J. O'Neill, Head of Department
Telephone: 61-2-6249-4560
Email: Terry.ONeill@anu.edu.au
Fax: 61-2-6249-0087
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